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24 October 2018
Class Allocations for 2019

Our class teachers are beginning to think about student placements for 2019 and this requires accurate information regarding our student population.

It would assist us greatly if parents and carers could notify us if students are not returning to Duffy Primary School next year. In addition, you are invited to provide any other information which we can take into consideration when attempting to make the most appropriate placement of each child for 2019. Please return the below form by Monday 5 November.

As part of the process of allocating children to classes, the children will be given the opportunity to nominate three friends with whom they would like to share a class next year. They are guaranteed to have at least one of these friends with them, provided it is conducive to learning. 

Please place this form in the envelope provided and return to the Front Office.

Regards,
Cindie Deeker

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Class Allocations for 2019

	My son/daughter
	
	2018 class
	


									   
 will be returning to Duffy Primary School in 2019.               2019 Year Level   ____________

 will not be returning to Duffy Primary School in 2019, they will be attending 

_________________________ school.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Information to assist in class placement:

	

	

	

	



Name: _____________________________

Signed: _____________________________ 		Date: ____________


	Address: Burrinjuck Cres, Duffy ACT, 2611
	Email: admin@duffyps.act.edu.au
	Phone: 6142 2510
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